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Dear Trinity families, 

We are almost at the end of term now, but at Trinity the fun never stops!  

 

Today we have had our annual Diversity Day where the children have been fully immersed in activities from around the 

world, whilst being able to show off their heritage and celebrate the wonderfully diverse community we have at our school.  

 

Next week is our last week and we would like to remind you that school closes at 1.45 pm on Friday 20th July. 

 

This evening you will receive your child’s school report. Please sign and return the slip inside so we know you have read it. If 

you require a second copy for families that live apart, please let Mrs Browning know on Monday.  

 

Reception families, you will also be receiving an email with your child’s 2Simple observation profile attached. Please see us if 

you do not receive this by Monday.  

 

As ever, I wish you the very best of weekends, full of rest and fun, ready for learning on Monday. 

 

 

 

Darren Janes 

 

Head of School 

 
Primary Phase 

Trinity all Through School 

Friday 13th July 2018 
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 Dates for the Diary  

16/07/18 
9.05am  

Summer singing assembly– in the playground—
Year 3 and 4 

16/07/18 All day  Year 2 at the Science Museum  

17/07/18 
morning 

All classes spend morning with next year’s 
teacher 

17/07/18 
9.05am  

Summer singing assembly– in the playground– 
Reception, Year 1 and 2.  

18/07/18 Morning  3S going to Peckham Theatre 

20/07/2018 1:45pm Last day of term—half day 

Diversity Day 2018!  

Check out the blog!  

Don’t forget to check out the blog to see 

the other fun activities that has taken 

place this week. 

We have children 

visiting galleries, 

the beach and 

spending the day 

Secondary phase!  


